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DDA PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

The regular meeting of the 

Castle Rock Downtown Development Authority    

scheduled for Thursday, December 5, 2013 at 4:00 p.m. 
has been 

 

CANCELLED 
 
 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

The meeting referenced above has been rescheduled for 

Thursday, December 12, 2013 at 4:00 p.m.,  

at Castle Rock Downtown Development Authority Offices, 

18 S. Wilcox St., Ste. 202, Castle Rock, 80104. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact  

Kevin Tilson at kevin@castlerockedc.com / 303.688.7488. 

 

Thank you. 
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